
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

PROPOSAL TO  EXTEND LICENSE AGREEMENT 
 
The Alaska Railroad Corporation (ARRC) proposes to extend the term of a 
previously-issued non-exclusive license agreement to Great Northwest, Inc., to 
take possession of and remove up to 250,000 cubic yards of gravel from within the 
ARRC Healy Reserve.  The purpose of the gravel removal is for use of the gravel 
in conjunction with Federal, State and other commercial projects in the local area. 
 
  
Location:  ARRC’s north Garner Pit located at approximately MP 246 of the Parks 
Highway, within the NW ¼ Section 30, Township 12 south, Range 7 west, 
Fairbanks Meridian. 
 
Proposed Extension of Term of Agreement: 5 years or upon taking 250,000 cubic 
yards during the extended term, whichever first occurs. 
 
Use of the premises is for no other purpose than:  Gravel extraction & processing. 
 
Maps depicting the exact location are available for review.  This file (excluding 
privileged or proprietary information) is available for inspection during regular 
business hours, Monday through Friday, at the office of the Director of Real 
Estate, of the Alaska Railroad Corporation, 327 West Ship Creek Avenue, 
Anchorage, Alaska.  Comments may be submitted in writing to the Director, Real 
Estate, P.O. Box 107500, Anchorage, Alaska 99510-7500 and must be submitted 
on or before May 31, 2025, after which time the ARRC’s decision to issue the 
license agreement may become final.  Questions may be directed to the Real Estate 
Manager, Contracts and Billing at 907-265-2465. 
 
 
Pub:  May 15, 2025 
 


